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Reducing lanes will back up traffic significantly and more vehicles idling will cause an 

increase in greenhouse gasses. I understand that part of the city’s Vision Zero Program is 

aimed at “reducing contributions to climate change”. 

We are sure that drivers stuck in clogged traffic will cut through our quiet neighbourhood 

streets to find a quicker way to Highway 403, West Hamilton or to the Queen Street hill. 

This additional vehicle traffic will greatly increase the likelihood of serious accidents. 

Children and vulnerable citizens should not be put at risk by increasing traffic on 

neighbourhood streets. 

As well, it will be extremely difficult to turn onto Aberdeen from the side streets because of 

clogged traffic and parked cars obstructing the view. Drivers from our neighbourhood will 

have to travel to Dundurn to get to Aberdeen, resulting in even more traffic and greenhouse 

gas emissions. 

Traffic backups on Aberdeen Avenue will also impede emergency responders. 

I ask that council please reconsider and cancel the plans for reducing the number of lanes on 

Aberdeen. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alex Beer 


